
Keiko Davidson Elementary  

 ​         ​    

HAVE YOU MOVED OR  

ARE YOU MOVING THIS SUMMER?  

  
If your child(ren) will be attending a school other than Davidson Elementary for the 2020-2021 
school year, please complete this form and return it to barbarasmoon@katyisd.org by May 8, 
2020. If your child is currently in the 5th Grade here at Davidson, complete this form only if you 
have recently moved or will be moving over the summer. 
  
Name of Student(s) ​  ​  ​  ​      ​ Teacher Name (This Year)  
_____________________________________    ______________________________  
_____________________________________    ______________________________  
_____________________________________    ______________________________  
_____________________________________    ______________________________  
  
Next year (2020-2021) the child(ren) will attend:  

_____A school outside of Katy ISD in the City/State of: ________________________________  

_____Another Katy ISD school – Name of school:  ____________________________________  

If you have moved to a new Katy ISD address already, please send a copy of your new proof of 
residence (electric, gas or water bill).  I will be able to pre-transfer and register your child(ren) 
at their new school.  This will assure your child a smooth transition into the next school year.  
  
_____I have already moved and have attached a new proof of residence.  I understand that you 
will register my child for me at his/her new Katy ISD school.  
  
_____I will be moving sometime this summer.  I do not have a new proof of residence yet.  I 
understand that I will have to attend registration in August at my child’s new Katy ISD school.  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.  
  
Thank you,  
 
Susie Moon, Registrar 
(281) 234-2530 
barbarasmoon@katyisd.org   

mailto:barbarasmoon@katyisd.org

